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• On August 15, 2022, the State Board of Elections approved the polling place changes that the

Montgomery County Board of Elections sele-cted at its Board meeting on August 12.

State Board of Elections 

On September 8, the State Board certified the content and arrangement of the ballot for the General 

Election. There are 258 ballot styles in Montgomery County, each consisting of three cards, with five 

Constitutional Amendments appearing on the ballot statewide and one Montgomery County Charter 

Amendment. 

Precinct-level election results from the Primary Election are available on the State website at 

https://elections.maryland.gov/elections/2022/election_data/index.html. 

The sample ballot will be mailed to voters during the first week of October. It will be 36 pages long. 

Early Voting and Election Day supply verification is tentatively scheduled for October 12. Public testing 

of the voting equipment (logic and accuracy testing) is tentatively set for October 21. 

Ms. McLaughlin requested Board action on verification of packaging of Early Voting and Election Day 

supplies and on the number of ballot marking devices scheduled for Early Voting sites and Election Day 

polling locations. 

She has been asked to speak at a virtual briefing before the House Ways and Means Committee on 

September 29, 2022. 

She gave updates on staffing, as well as election judge training. 

The Board of Elections' website includes a link to the certified content and arrangement of the ballot. 

There is a display of the ballot on a ballot marking device in the lobby of the Board's office in 

Gaithersburg. Anyone can come and review the interface on the ballot marking device that voters will 

use in the General Election: 

The FY2023 budget report is available. 

[26:20) Mr. Vincent asked about the number of returned mail-in ballots that are anticipated and the 

number of canvassers being planned. Ms. McLaughlin estimates 150,000 mail-in ballots will be returned, 

around double the number from the Primary. Plans for a canvassing site and staffing are being made 

accordingly. Ms. Dillon suggested a 100% increase in the number of canvassers. 

[31:45) Mr. Naiman asked how Montgomery County Board of Elections' pay for canvassers compares to 

the pay of other Maryland jurisdictions. Ms. McLaughlin responded that the length of the day should be 

considered. The Montgomery County canvass day is 8 hours. It is longer in some other jurisdictions, and 

they therefore pay more. 
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